MUNICIPAL GRATUITY FUND

WEB DESIGN AND MAINTENANCE

The Municipal Gratuity Fund (MGF) would like to invite service providers who are active in the pension fund industry to tender for the design of a new website for the Fund. Only web designers with pension fund industry knowledge will be considered, please do not tender if you are not a specialist in the pension fund industry. The proposal should include the cost for the following services:

Design of the website,
monthly hosting thereof,
monthly free newsletters written by yourself,
voting polls available on the website
update of information provided by the Fund,
LiveChat facility,
rolling banners,
quick links to articles of importance.

The shortlisted service providers must be available to do a demonstration of the proposed website to the Board of the MGF.

The closing date is Wednesday, 23 April 2025.

It is envisaged that the demonstration to the Board will be in June 2025.

Potential service providers must submit their proposals to Ms Christine Seierlein at Christine.seierlein@mgfund.co.za by 23 April 2025.